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            Friday 29th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

5p COIN CHALLENGE! 
 
Welcome back to Queensway for the 2023/24 academic year, we hope you have all 
enjoyed the summer holidays. 
 
The PTA is eager to continue the fundraising momentum this year to raise additional 
funds to enhance the children’s time at school. The 5p challenge is an activity that 
we carried previously with great success, the children loved the friendly 
competitiveness between the classes and watching their bottles fill up.  
 
The PTA will provide each class with an empty 2l drinks bottle, we would like to ask 
that pupils and teachers please bring in 5p coins to fill up their bottles with.  The 
pupils will also have the opportunity to decorate their bottles; and prizes will be 
awarded for the class who has collected the most 5p coins, and for the best 
decorated bottle. 
 
This initiative will begin on Monday 2nd October 2023 and will run for three weeks.  
We really hope that our school community will pull together to have a bit of fun, 
whilst raising money to put towards equipment for the school.  
  
We would like to thank you for your ongoing support for the PTA; it is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Kayleigh Targett (PTA Committee member) & Rachel Steiger (Treasurer) 


